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TO ALL UFUA MEMBERS 

 
________________________________________________ 

 

UFUA FINANCIAL STATEMENTS 
ON UFUA WEBSITE 

 
 

 
 
In accordance with the Rules and the Fair Work (Registered Organisations) Act 
2009, the UFUA National Committee of Management has considered and endorsed 
the financial statements which were then sent to the Auditor for the signed Auditor’s 
report. 
 
The financial statements with the signed Auditor’s report have been published on the 
UFUA national website http://www.ufua.asn.au/. 
 
 

Authorised by National Secretary Peter Marshall 
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